
Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we reach the midpoint of the term, we are excited to 

share some updates regarding your child's growth and learning. 

Academic Progress 

This past month, your child has shown significant improvement in their reading skills. They have 

been actively participating in group discussions and demonstrating an increased confidence in 

their abilities. 

Social Development 

We have also observed your child developing strong friendships with their peers. They have 

been working well in collaborative activities and showing great teamwork skills. 

Upcoming Events 

We have a parent-teacher meeting scheduled for next week. This will be an excellent opportunity 

to discuss your child's progress in more detail. We encourage you to attend. 

Thank you for your continued support in your child's education. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please feel free to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

The Teaching Team 


